
59335

September 24th, 1923,

Dear Sir,

The Rt. Hon. the Primo Minister has

referred your night-lettergram of September 14th.

to the Hon. the Superintendent General of Indian

Affairs. Mr. Stewart request* me to acknowledge

your message and to say that the matter will be

given onrefal consideration.

Yours very truly.

Duncan Esqr.

oetEin

mnty Superintendent General.

Rev. A. E. O'Meara,.,

Vanoouver, B. G.

vers. (R.G. 10, volume 7784,ulle 27150-3-13 Pt.1)
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